
 

 

 

 

3nd March 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Comic Relief- Red Nose Day- Friday 19th March 2021 

 

 

Red Nose Day is back! This year it’s never felt more important to have some fun and raise money to support 

people living incredibly tough lives in the UK and across the globe. 

 

On Friday 19th March we will be having a ‘Break the Rules Day!’. We are asking children to donate £1 to 

break the school uniform rules in aid of Comic Relief. Children need to wear the uniform they would normally 

wear on a Friday (regular uniform or P.E Kit) but can do as many things as they want from the list below to 

break the rules. 

 

Children can 

- Wear wacky socks or tights 

- Wear silly shoes 

- Wear hilarious hats or headgear  

- Paint their nails  

- Wear temporary tattoos  

- Have squash in their water bottle 

 

We will also be selling Red Noses for £1.50, from Monday 15th March (while stocks last). The children 

from the School Council will be visiting the classes within their bubbles to sell these each afternoon. We 

will be limiting the sales to one per child to ensure as many children as possible get the opportunity to 

purchase one.  

 

To help keep the children safe we will be taking extra measures when selling items to the children. The 

Red Noses were quarantined on their arrival in school and divided equally to sell in each bubble. The children 

selling items will be wearing gloves and will only be selling items to children in their bubbles. Children who 

are buying noses will be asked to wash their hands immediately after handling money. Please help us by 

sending in the correct change with your child in a wallet/purse or named envelope.  

 

Thank you in advance for supporting our fundraising events. 

 
 Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Hindes 

Fundraising co-ordinator 


